
ADDENDUM NUMBER 1:
Bid#42-16

Mt. Vernon Street Retaining Wall
Issued: April 11, 2016

This Addendum forms part of the original document marked: Bid#42-16 Mt. Vernon Street Retaining
Wall.

The following questions have been asked and answered.

1. Is the front of the wall being painted.
The front of the wall will not be painted.

2. Is there any way to get a idea on the color of the wall cap the plan states color to be chosen
by owner.
The wall cap color will be slate gray, to be approved by owner.

3. Are there any specific requirements for contractors wishing to submit a proposal
incorporating alternate methodology and materials deemed by the contractor to be in the
best interest of the City and consistent with the intent of the design with respect to type,
quality, function and aesthetic appeal?
Contractors may propose alternates with values in addition to the base proposal.

Attached is the list of attendees from the pre-bid meeting.

All else remains unchanged.

Please acknowledge this addendum within your proposal. Failure to do so may subject a bidder to
disqualification.

End of Addendum #1




